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Comments

The Human Resources Committee notes and supports the efforts of the Etat Civil Committee to identify a solution for
meeting these additional post requirements without increasing States manpower levels in the longer term. However, if these

efforts are unsuccessful, the States must recognise that approving the draft Law would lead to a requirement for one more
post in this area.



